
The Interagency Arctic
Research Policy
Committee is asking for
comments on a draft of
the 2022-2026 Arctic
Research Plan

The goal of the plan is to
improve the collective
impacts of federal agencies in
Arctic research

Comments will be accepted
between mid-February and
early June

Learn more about the draft
plan and how to comment at
upcoming webinars (times
and dates to be announced) &
at tinyurl.com/arcticplan

Questions? Email
plan@iarpccollaborations.org


